
Inaccurate Statement: “You should vote NO until the District proves it is 
financially responsible.”
Rebuttal: Below is a snapshot of report that is published on WA OSPI website.  As you can see it shows that 
Hockinson has been and will continue to be fiscally responsible and good stewards of tax payer dollars.  Of 
HSD’s expenditures the per pupil cost associated with Certificated staff is $900 lower than the Clark County 
average.  A similar trend is found with classified per pupil being almost $400 less per pupil.  

On the revenue side you can see that Hockinson total revenue per pupil is less than all other schools in Clark 
County for the 2019-2020 school year, and the second lowest funds received from the State of WA.  According 
to this chart below, HSD spent $1350 per pupil less than the average per pupil spend in Clark County in 2019-
2020 school year.    
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